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Action 18: Publishing information on 
breaches 
What is the content? 
The Commission will publish the annual report from the Member States on the supervision of 
approved inspection bodies including statistics on type and number of breaches. 

What has been done? What was achieved? 
The supervision report from the year 2005 was presented to the Standing Committee on 
Organic Farming in September 2007 and has been published on the Commission website 
(http://ec.europa.eu/agriculture/qual/organic/control/report_art15_en.pdf). 

What is planned? What is on the way? 
Regular reports will be published.   
An update is planned for autumn 2008. 
 

Disclaimer 
The views expressed in this publication are the sole responsibility of the authors and do 
not necessarily reflect the views of the European Commission and in no way anticipate the 
Commission’s future policy in this area. The information contained herein, including any 
expression of opinion and any projection or forecast, has been obtained from sources 
believed by the authors to be reliable but is not guaranteed as to accuracy or 
completeness.  
Should the publication of corrigenda becomes necessary, there will be posted at the 
project website www.organic-revision.org.  
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